
From: Michael White [michael@gcec.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2009 1:44 PM 
To: Diana Marr 
Subject: Net metering and renewable energy 
Diane, 
 
Per your voicemail message, Gulf Coast Electric Cooperative does not have any net metering customers 
to report to be in compliance with the PSC’s requirements.  We do have a member that has a system 
installed, but we are waiting on the PSC’s approval of our Rate Rider and also our Net Metering 
Agreement to allow the member to interconnect.  I appreciate you looking for the net metering 
information and renewable energy information I sent in some time back.  As mentioned, I sent the net 
metering information in and there was some questions, so it was revised and resent.  I have yet to hear 
anything and the renewable standards was sent in around the same time and I haven’t heard anything 
about it either.  If you could let me know the status I would appreciate it. 
 
 
Thanks,   
 

michael signature

 
 
Michael E. White 
Assistant Manager 
P.O. Box 8370 
Southport, FL 32409 
Ph:  850.265.3631 
Fax:  850.265.3634 
www.gcec.com  
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